ICNHB Steering Committee Minutes
May 16, 2022

Members present: Doug Busch, Martin Hill, Bill Blanchard, Steve Helscher, JoAnn Koskey, Alice
Atkinson

Guest: Jerry Stamp
The meeting was called to order at 2:01 p.m. by President Helscher.

1. He passed out a financial report and previous purchased services agreements from 2019 to
help guide us in our decision making. They came from Bob Hansen.

2. Steve stated that we need a Director for the summer for the month of June. He then
volunteered himself for the job. Jordan will be his assistant. He said that Andy McDonald is
able to direct in July and that he will contact him about it.

3. He asked Jerry Stamp to do a survey to find out who is going to play this summer.

4. The ICNHB and the ICCB will have a combined concert at 3 and 4 p.m. on June 26 at Willow
Creek Park. Usually catered chicken is served to band members at these events, but it was
decided that due to Covid we will ask people to bring their own sack lunches. The ICCB brings
chairs and we bring our own stands.

5. Steve will select music for the summer band. Sheila Stevenson, Jeanette Carter and JoAnn
Koskey will copy music as the librarians. Steve has also asked Michelle Buhman to reserve the

Assembly Room and 3 smaller rooms for ensemble practice in the fall.

6. Monday Night Live Band will also meet this summer and we will play a combined concert of
some kind at the Senior Center at 3 p.m. on July 21.

7. Alice volunteered to write to Dr. Walker (Director, School of Music), Dr. Heidl (Director of
Bands) and Dr. Harry (Music Education Director) to thank them for allowing us to play our final
NHB Concert in the Voxman Concert Hall this spring. She will also request approval to do so

next spring. That date may be May 9, 2023.

8. Fall ICNHB will begin on September 6 at the Senior Center we will have a Christmas Concert
at the Englert Theater in mid-December.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:53 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Bill Blanchard, Note Taker (with help from Alice Atkinson)



